
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 13, 1998 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Richard Grimes worked as an intern for the Assassination Records Review Board during the week of 

June 15, 1998.  I am writing to recommend that you accept Richard’s application for admittance. 

 

Richard was part of a group of students who were instrumental in preparing a large group of FBI 

records for release to the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives. 

  

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is an independent Federal government agency created by 

the Congress to ensure that all government offices with records related to the assassination of 

President Kennedy release those records to the National Archives. 

 

Richard (and the other students from Noblesville High School) showed genuine interest and 

dedication to the work of the Review Board.  I am confident that Richard will show this same 

dedication to his studies at the college or university he chooses to attend.   

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Kevin G. Tiernan 

Senior Analyst 


